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County Waste Resources Department to provide free Green Landscaping Class Saturday  

  

 
The Department of Waste Resources is excited to offer a free class to Riverside County residents 
on green landscaping. This presentation will be offered online on Saturday (May 14) from 9 - 10 
a.m. 

Attendance is free and the class can be accessed on any computer, tablet or smartphone.  

Green landscaping, also referred to as sustainable landscaping, is an easy and cost-efficient way to 
be more environmental. From learning about Riverside County’s native plants to water efficiency, 



this class answers questions about closing the loop on green waste and utilizing green space 
efficiently. Green landscapes are helpful for residents and businesses alike. Join Riverside County 
Waste Resources to learn strategies to practice a sustainable lifestyle. Attendees will receive 
Riverside County-specific resources and valuable links to implement a green landscape. Visit 
www.rcwaste.org/classes for the link to the class and additional resources. 

For more information, call a recycling specialist at 951-486-3200 or email us at 
Wastecommunityoutreach@rivco.org 
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